
 
 

  
  
 

CBE response to Trustee Taylor’s Leave of Absence 

 
Joy Bowen-Eyre, Chair of the CBE Board of Trustees, has released the following 
statement regarding today’s announcement by Trustee Sheila Taylor.  
 
“The Board of Trustees has received a request from Trustee Taylor to take a leave of 
absence from her role of Trustee at the CBE while she campaigns for the byelection in 
Calgary-West. The Board will consider this request as soon as possible. 
 
The Board of Trustees is committed to govern effectively during this period on behalf 
of Calgary students and will ensure that the needs of students and parents in Wards 
11 and 13 are fully represented.” 
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